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 The OAPCTE regular business meeting for January 14, 2011 was postponed until 
February.  
 

Jennifer Kangas from ODE discussed licensure structure, expectations, dates, and 
resource materials. Some key reminders included: 

• The two year license dated 2010 can up submitted up until June 30, 2011 
• The four year Resident Educator License is not renewable though single case 

review and exceptions may be granted 
• TO be employed in Fall 2011, new teachers will need the four year Resident 

Educator License 
• The ODE created a website to describe The Intensive Pedagogical Training 

Institute (IPTI) 
 

Corey Posey and Sheryl Hansen summarized the Program Approval Process 
• OBR has put together a new website “Ohio Educator Central at 

http://ohioeducator.ning.com/ 
• The Program Approval process is undergoing a final revision at a January 21 

meeting in Columbus 
o Process will be electronic using Word documents 
o The form will have sections with hyperlinks 
o Costs are still being considered 

• OBR is looking for reviewers. 

http://ohioeducator.ning.com/

